
Public Safety Commission Meeting 

September 28, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Meeting called to order at 6:25 p.m. 

 
Members Present:  Jim Christian (due to Chairman Ed Meier’s absence, Mr. Christian 
filled in), Bob Smith, Barbara West, Jeff Lofton, John Koester, Alderman Shirley Paro,  
 
Guests:  Alderman John Jordan and Alderwoman Alease Dailes.   
 
Old Business:  
Alderman Paro said she had informed the Board of Aldermen the Commission’s 
suggestion concerning parking in newly finished work zones. The suggestion was for 
the police to resume ticketing illegally parked cars.   
 
The committee noted National Night Out will be on Tuesday, Oct. 3rd; there was no 
further information at this time.   
 
Police and Fire Report:  
There were no representatives from either department at the meeting.    
 
New Business:    
The City will be receiving funds from Prop P in January.  The members of the 
Commission will consider individual ideas regarding how the City should allocate the 
funds. We will attempt to reach a unanimous decision at the October meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for October 26th, 2017. 
 
John Koester, Acting Secretary 


